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Special Points of Interest 

 Increased Truck Enforcement  

 Increased Traffic Enforcement 

Reminder:  The 4th of July is rapidly approaching and 

fireworks are illegal in the State of Illinois and within 

the Village of Thornton 
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Notable Incidents 

 

On May 12, 2024 at 5:35 p.m., Sgt. Moran and Officer Notter were dispatched to 17 Pawnee for 

a domestic dispute. Officers observed a female and male yelling at each other. Both parties 

accused each other of being under the influence of drugs and alcohol and they had a young 

child with them. The issue was a child custody disagreement with no documented court 

custody paperwork on file. The child was turned over to his mother and officers notified DCFS 

of the incident.  

 

On May 14, 2024 at 11:01 p.m., Officers Leone and Bennett were dispatched to 30 Blackhawk 

for a neighbor dispute involving a knife. An intoxicated subject was knocking on his neighbor’s 

window and when the victim confronted the intoxicated subject outside, the intoxicated 

subject began to wave a large kitchen knife around. Officers recovered a large kitchen knife and 

placed the intoxicated male under arrest and he was charged with aggravated assault with a 

deadly weapon. 

 

On May, 28 2024 at 02:08 a.m., Officers Leone and Bennett assisted the Sauk Village Police 

Department with the pursuit of a stolen vehicle that was wanted in connection to an armed 

robbery. Officers proceeded to the area of Forest & Schwab, observing the wanted vehicle. The 

occupants of the vehicle bailed out of the stolen car in the 300 block of Schwab. Officers 

pursued the suspects who fled into the forest. A perimeter was set and a request for a K-9 and 

drone were made. The stolen auto was removed from the scene by Tinley Park Police for 

investigation of the armed robbery. Later in the morning, Officers Dust and Wiley were 

dispatched to the 200 block of Maple for 3 suspicious subjects. The subjects were covered in 

mud and weeds and were observed exiting the forest. The 3 subjects matched the description 

of the subjects that bailed out of the stolen auto. The 3 subjects were placed under arrest and 

charged with criminal trespass to motor vehicle by Thornton Police, then turned over to Tinley 

Park Police for further investigation of the armed robbery. A handgun was recovered from the 

area of Forest and Brownell. The handgun was taken as evidence and submitted to the state 

crime lab.  

 


